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24" May 2012.
To: The Hon Robert Borsak MLC
From: Mr. W. Bracht.

d

Ref: Proposed changes to Workers Compensation by the N.S.W
Government.

Dear Mr. Borsak.

| wish to express my total objection to any alteration to Workers
Compensation by the N.S.W Government.

It seems every time something has to be cut the poor old worker is on
the firing line, maybe addressing waste by Government bodies
concerned may be a good starting point?

Any cuts to vital aspects of the Workers Compensation would only result
in putting more pressure on our already stretched Medicare system.

[ thank you for reading a fraction of my concerns and sincerely hope
justice, sanity & the Australian way will prevail.

Yours Faithfully.

Warren Bracht.






